
THE WHITE H O USE 

WASHINGTON 

July 18, 1980 

Dear Bob: 

Just a year ago, I presented to the Congress and the 
Nation a series of energy initiatives designed to reduce 
our country's dependence on foreign oi I and assure our 
energy security. The passage of the Energy Security Act, 
which I signed into law on June 30, 1980, is the highlight 
of our efforts to implement a comprehensive energy 
policy which incorporates both present reality and a 
vision of the future. 

In grateful recognition of your vital leadership in the 
development of this legislation, I want you to have the 
enclosed pen commemorating my signing of this bi II. 
Thank you for putting your own energy to work for our 
Nation's best interests. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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